
HEADQUARTERS SECOND AIR FORCE 
UNITED ST ATES AIR FORCE 

BARKSDALE AIR FORCE BASE, LOUISIANA 

Office of Information 

' , JA~J 1959, 

Mr. Amon Carter, Jr. 
President 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Thank you for your cordial invitation of January 12 
to be present at the ceremonies honoring the last USAF 
B-36. 

Unfortunately, I have orders to attend a conference 
at Headquarters SAC 10 through 12 February and will be 
unable to accept the invitation. 

My best wishes for a most successful occasion. 

--

Sincerely, 

~ - V, ~~-t"9o 

~ T. HARSHBARGER 
Colonel, USAF 
Chief of Information 


